
 

 

Term 4 Newsletter 9                                                                                                 Tuesday 23rd February 2021 

 

Plumpton Primary School 
    
 

Executive Headteacher: Stewart James                                  
Head of School: Jonathan Hughes                                      

plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education    
www.plumpton.e-sussex.sch.uk                                              
Address: Southdowns, Plumpton Green, BN7 3EB 
Tel:  01273 890338 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to Term 4 of the academic year. Here 
we share with you some updates from Plumpton 
School and outline some events we have planned 
for the weeks ahead.  
 
Parents’ Evenings  
You will soon receive a letter from the School Office 
inviting you to sign-up to our virtual Parent 
Consultation meetings at the end of 
March/beginning of April. Please sign-up using your 
E-Schools account. If you experience any difficulties 
signing-up, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
School Office on: 
plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education 
 
100 Laps for Captain Sir Tom Moore 
Here are a couple of the photographs we’ve had in 
from your 100 laps for Captain Tom so far (keep 
them coming!):  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Progress toward our SDP aims - curriculum 
Please visit the ‘curriculum’ tab on our school 
website where you will be able to view a video-
update on our progress towards redesigning our 
curriculum: https://www.plumpton.e-
sussex.sch.uk/web/curriculum/514736    

Full reopening information   
We would like to take this opportunity to reassure all 
families that, following the Prime Minister’s 
parliamentary address yesterday afternoon, we will 
communicate our full reopening plans with you as soon 
as possible. Thank you for your patience as we work to 
arrange staggered drop-off and pick-up times and a 
return to the kind of school day pupils experienced 
before the Christmas break. 
 
World Book Day  
This year’s virtual World Book Day will soon be upon 
us, and you will receive detailed information about our 
World Book Day plans by the end of this week. In the 
meantime, we are excited to inform you that these are 
some of the exciting activities we have planned:                 
• A ‘Guess the Teacher’s Book’ Jamboard;  
• An Assembly from our English Subject Leader, 
Mr Hughes;  
• A menu of World Book Day-themed activities to 
try out;  
• A story time from the Class Teaching Assistants. 
 
Dates For Your Diary 

March 2021 

Thurs 4th  Virtual World Book Day  

Mon 8th  Full reopening of school 

Mon 29th  Parent Consultations begin 

April 2021 

Thurs 1st Last day of school for pupils 

Fri 2nd  Bank holiday – school closed 

Mon 19th  Term 5 begins  

 
 
 
Jonathan Hughes                        Stewart James 
Head of School                            Executive Headteacher 
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